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An endoscopic ultrasound
(EUS) merges two unique
medical technologies to form
a minimally invasive, but
highly effective, procedure
that scans the GI tract and
surrounding organs for
abnormalities.

Everything You Need to Know
About Endoscopic Ultrasound
He recovered without
significant disability.
Ultrasound is an old
technology, with roots in
the sonar scanners used
during the Second World War.
For decades, it’s been used
mainly to inspect ...

Could Ultrasound Replace the
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A small, flexible patch worn
on the chest can create
ultrasound images of the
heart as people move. The
first-of-its-kind device
could help diagnose various
medical conditions by
imaging the heart ...

Skin patch makes ultrasound
images of your heart as you
move
How it works in detail The
new system gathers
information through a
wearable patch as soft as
human skin, designed for
optimal adherence. The patch
measures 1.9 cm (L) x 2.2 cm
(W) x 0.09 cm (T ...
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ultrasound to provide
cardiac imaging on the go
The procedure, known as a
focused ultrasound, aims
sound waves at parts ...
“This is our chance to kind
of sight the rifle.” Four
11-second treatment doses
significantly improved Hric
...

A sound you can’t hear but
may one day change your life
A second set of classified
documents were discovered at
President Joe Biden’s home
in Wilmington, Delaware, the
White House confirmed in a
statement on Thursday, less
than a day after reports ...
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After surpassing 1.02
billion total hours viewed
in the third week of its
debut, Netflix’s “Wednesday”
has been renewed for a
second season, the company
announced today. The series
...

Netflix’s ‘Wednesday’ gets a
second season
Low-frequency ultrasound
appears to have rejuvenating
effects on animals. As well
as restarting cell division
in ageing human cells, it
has reinvigorated old mice,
improving their physical ...
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could rejuvenate ageing
cells
The vortex ultrasound
induces about four-fold
greater peak shear stress
inside the blood clot than
the nonvortex ultrasound.
Credit: Research (2023).
DOI: 10.34133/research.0048
...

New tool uses ultrasound
'tornado' to break down
blood clots
Ultrasound can provide
detailed images of your
heart, but the bulk makes it
impractical for continuous
scanning — especially
outside of the hospital. It
might be far more portable
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Wearable ultrasound patch
could offer real-time heart
scans on the go
Entanglement is even richer
than we have given it credit
for. T The second law of
thermodynamics is often
considered to be one of only
a few physical laws that is
absolutely and
unquestionably true.

No 'second law of
entanglement' after all
For those who suffer from
heart conditions, heightened
anxiety, or who simply want
to keep track of their
health conditions, a new
wearable ultrasound patch
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Wearable ultrasound tech
coming soon with accurate
real-time heart scans
After the first house,
you’ll want to move
counterclockwise one house
over to locate your second
house. Take note of the sign
that’s on the cusp of your
second house. Say it’s Virgo
— the ...

Understanding This House of
Your Birth Chart Can Help
You Earn More Money
LE SSERAFIM’s Huh Yunjin has
shared her second self-
produced song, ‘I ≠ DOLL,’
featuring her views on being
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The track, whose title is
pronounced “idol ...
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